
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

 

My fellow Lions. 

 

For the October 27, 2015 Dinner 

Meeting we are planning a “show and 

tell” to prospective member of our community with 

the overall purpose of enhancing our club 

membership.  

 

Invitations were sent to prospective members from 

names and address given to us by your fellow Lions. 

However, if you did not give us a name and want to 

bring along a friend whose name has not been given 

to PP Ed Rocco the chair, please do not hesitate, 

please and I do mean please bring them along! 

 

Our program will be a slide presentation showing 

what we have done and many of our club activities, 

this slide presentation used as part of the 

orientation program for our club. 

 

Please come and support the team that is trying to 

enhance our club membership.  New hand and new 

ideas are a plus for our continued overall success in 

our community. 

 

Please try and sit at tables with our guests, so that 

you can help with the recruitment process.  We need 

all you support! 
 

In a World of Service 

Jim CavallaroJim CavallaroJim CavallaroJim Cavallaro    

 

LIONS’ CALENDAR 

 
Oct 24 Cavalcade of Bands, 5 PM SHS 
Oct 27 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, Prospective 

member night 
Nov 3 Board meeting, St. Matthews in the basement 

due to Election Day, 6:30 PM 
Nov 10   Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, Mary Sue 

Boyle, CBVI 
Nov 24   Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, Spouses 

Night and Ministerium Night, Nevalaires 
Dec 8 Annual Christmas Party, 6:30 PM, SCC 
Dec 12 Nelson’s BBQ 

 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

 
October 27th, 6:30 PM 

Springfield Country Club 
 

Dress Code 
Business Casual 

 

Prospective 
Member Night 

 
Come and support your Lions Club in our 

quest for more working members. 
 

IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE 

ATTENDING EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net) 

OR PHONE (610-328-9075) 

 

 

Lions' Lines 
 

SPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUB    

October 27, 2015 



     

PRESIDENT: James Cavallaro, FIRST VP: Kathleen Lawless, SECOND VP: Rob Tiffany, THIRD VP: David Krauter 

SECRETARY: Frank Udicious, TREASURER: William Lavery, LION TAMER: Frank Udicious, TAIL TWISTER: Alex Massey 

The next board meeting will start at 6:30 PM 

downstairs at St. Matthews 

 

RECENT EVENTS 

 

 
Some of the Lions at the CBVI White Cane and donor 

appreciation night.  PDG Ken Moore, Jim Beermann, DG Estella 

Kristiniak, Walt Young, Jim Cavallaro and Joe Saunders. 

 

WHITE CANE 

This coming weekend is the last 

weekend to join in the White Cane 

collections is October 24
th

!  Let 

Larry DeMooy know if you can do it 

(610-565-4869 or 484-723-3351). 

 

CAVALCADE OF BANDS 

The Cavalcade of bands event will be 

Sat. Oct. 24th at 5pm.  Location will 

be at the SHS football 

Field.  Volunteers to help that night 

for crowd control are needed. Please 

wear your vests and hats so as to be visible to the 

community. Contact Ed Rocco (610-543-2201) if 

interested. 
 

NEW PROJECT 
Stamps for the Wounded 

 

This is a service activity of Lions Clubs 

International Stamp Clubs and was 

founded in 1942 to assist service men and 

women in 130 Department of Veterans 

Affairs facilities located across the USA.  Stamps can 

give bedridden patients, long-term patients and 

convalescent patients a consuming interest in 

sorting, mounting stamps or making decorative 

objects.  Any stamp, even ordinary common stamps 

are needed.  Just cut them free of the envelope or 

package, but leave about ¼ inch of paper around the 

stamps.  There will be a large jar at every meeting 

starting with the next.  The stamps will be sent to 

Stamps for the Wounded.  Lion Diane Harrington is 

chairing this project. 
 

LIONS’ COMMITTEE INFO 

 

The Memorial Fund Committee, is responsible for 

administering donations given by people in memory 

of deceased Lions or any other person.  Expenditures 

from the fund are earmarked for aiding visuall 

handicapped and/or hearing impaired individuals, or 

other use as approved by the committee and Board 

of Directors.  This committee is chaired by Lion Jim 

Cavallaro.  Members are Bill Shiley, Kurt Schaefer, 

Frank Udicious and Tom Citro.  This committee is 

under the charge of 3rd VP Kathleen Lawless.   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

LIONS’ LINES 

Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 

www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ Lines to 

Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be 

received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be 

edited for space and content. 


